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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
Milan, 4 May 2024 – Camfin S.p.A. (“Camfin”) announces that Marco Polo International Italy S.r.l. 

(“Marco Polo”), also on behalf of Camfin, Camfin Alternative Assets S.r.l. (“CAA”) and Longmarch 

Holding S.r.l. (“LM”), has presented a list for the renewal of the Board of Statutory Auditors of Pirelli 

& C. S.p.A. (“Pirelli”), as announced today by Pirelli.  

Camfin indicated as candidates for the aforesaid list Ms. Teresa Naddeo and Ms. Francesca Meneghel, 

presently members of the Board of Statutory Auditors, to guarantee continuity in the interests of Pirelli 

and the market. 

Camfin underlines, in addition, that the presentation by Marco Polo also on behalf of Camfin, CAA and 

LM, of the list for the renewal of the Board of Statutory Auditors does not represent in any manner the 

superseding of, nor authorizes to maintain as no longer current, the in-depth examination, as already 

announced to be under way by Pirelli on the occasion of the approval of the Financial Results to 31 

December 2023, by the management and Board of Statutory Auditors of Pirelli, as well as by Marco Polo, 

regarding the verification of the ongoing existence of control by Marco Polo itself over Pirelli in 

accordance with article 93 of the TUF and the IFRS 10. 


